
September 13, 2021 

Mayor Brad Avery 
City of Newport Beach 
100 Civic Center Drive 
Newport Beach, CA 92660 

Re:  Resolution No. 2021-84: An Additional Extension of Emergency Temporary Use Permits 
(PA2020-069) 

Dear Mayor Avery and City Council Members: 

On your agenda for the September 14, 2021 City Council Meeting you will be discussing a 
resolution to extend the Emergency Temporary Use Permits that were issued to businesses in 
order to allow them to encroach on City property or otherwise operate in adjacent parking lots 
and other open spaces. As laid out in the Staff report, many of the businesses that requested the 
permits are still suffering from the ill effects of the Coronavirus pandemic on their business 
operations. The Chamber of Commerce wholeheartedly endorses the extension through the end 
of the 2021.  

Accordingly, the Chamber asks that you please vote yes on Resolution No. 2021-84. 

Warm regards, 

Steve Rosansky 
President/CEO 
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